
            
 

 
 
 

Friday 10th January  
 

Choir at Lambeth’s Holocaust Memorial Day Commemoration 
 

3:00 – 4:30 pm 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Once again, Corpus Christi Choir will be singing at the National Holocaust Memorial 
Day for Lambeth residents. The theme this year is ‘Stand Together’.  
 
The commemoration will take place on Sunday 26th of January 3-4.30 at the 
Lambeth Town Hall on Brixton Hill.  
 
 
If your child is able to attend, they will need to be at the town hall at 
2.30pm.  A photographer will also be in attendance on this day. 
 
Please contact me via email if your child is able to attend and with consent for 
them to be photographed.   
 
 
Many thanks for all of your help and co-operation, 
 
 
Miss R. Kriechbaum  
 
 
rkriechbaum@corpuschristi.lambeth.sch.uk  
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